
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Children of the Future: 

My name is Ann Walters.  I came to the Kansas City area in the year 1959 because my husband 
and I moved here from Chicago so he could work here and we could raise our family. 

My proudest accomplishment since coming to the United States is that I have my family, of 
course. 

The Midwest Center for Holocaust Education is important for Kansas City because it should be 
known in the Jewish Community and the general community what happened in the War. 

From studying the Holocaust, you should learn how vigilant you have to be – to be alert when all 
things are happening. 

My message for you, our future generation, is don’t take things for granted.  Be vigilant about 
what is going on around us and know what you must do to prevent similar happenings. 

Very truly, 

Ann Walters 
Radzilow, Poland 
1932 
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